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| have just managed to find the latest parking plan for Cawston High Street and | am shocked and
extremely upset. Only allowing 16 parking spaces for some 34 dwellings within the marked area
cannot possibly work. All but three of these properties have no off road parking and there is nowhere
else to park. Two of the proposed parking bays are directly in front of a driveway with dropped curb
(no 8). This reduces the number of possible parking spaces to 14.

Yesterday evening | counted 34 cars parked safely and legally on the road within the marked area.
There is enough space for around 40. | have not included the triangle where 6 or 7 cars can park as
Orsted propose leaving that the same.

Those of us who run B&B and holiday accommodation will have nowhere for guests or customers to
park. This and the constant noise, vibration and fumes from HGV's will certainly destroy our
businesses. For the cafe and deli to carry on they need adequate parking aswell.

There are 3 driveways on the pub side of the road. One services 3 properties and these plans make
an already hazardous exit, extremely dangerous. This is even worse when you consider the large
volume of HGV's coming round the blind bend. On the other side of the road there are two driveways
and again these plans make one of them more difficult to drive out of into oncoming HGV's ,and as |
have already mentioned, Orsted have completely ignored the other one and put two bays in front of it!

Currently parking arrangements in Cawston work very well. These plans will destroy my small
business and others, and make our lives hell. In fact Orsted's plans for Cawston would completely
destroy our village. | urge / beg you to not let this happen.

Nicola Banham





